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On this episode of Williams Mullen's Benefits Companion, host Brydon DeWitt shares more good 

news for benefit plan administrators, this time under the banner of the SECURE 2.0 Act. Highlights 

include a discussion of the relief granted for the self-correction process and the recovery of inadvertent 

benefit overpayments.

Related People

Brydon M. DeWitt ? 804.420.6917 ? bdewitt@williamsmullen.com

Related Services

Employee Benefits & Executive Compensation

PODCAST: SECURE 2.0 Act - More Relief 
for Plan Administrators

/people/brydon-m-dewitt

